
From: Danny Varat
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/27/2017 7:32:50 AM
Subject: Rock Hill

​Hank, I hope you had a great Thanksgiving and stopped by Shulers at least once. LG has to travel to Rock Hill 
on Thursday morning, and he'd like to stop by a center or the AAA early--maybe 7:30. Is that possible? Thanks


DV
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